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Glacial Drumlin Trail Project 

Contracts are signed and we’ll be looking to set up a precon soon. 

 

Clark & Grove St. Reconstruction Project 

Village Engineer and legal team working on agreement with property owner for stormwater pond.  

 

BB/Buss Project 

Contractor will begin work on June 1st, with substantial completion by August 20.  There is still no clear 

timeline on delivery of traffic signals, so it’s likely the road will be opened back up as a three-way stop 

initially.   

 

Storm Sewer Work 

Staff has been working on cleaning a number of stormwater outfalls and making various repairs.  Many of 

these are in difficult-to-access backyards; making the work challenging for staff.   

 

Stormwater Intern  

Alex is back again as of last week, and we are looking to continue all the good inspection and compliance 

work he did last year.  We are also hoping that with the County opening up more, we are able to put on 

some educational water quality events this year.  

 

Sidewalk Work 

Assessment were completed; as I anticipated we are going to be able to get through both the 2021 and 

2022 areas with this year’s budget.  Our saw-cut contractor was in the Village last week to get us a cost 

and our concrete contractor agreed to do the work for us again this year at the same rate.  Letters have 

gone out to all impacted property owners.    

 

Facility Study underway 

Architects from FGM have been meeting with staff and collecting information and assessments of our 

existing operations at Village Hall, the Municipal Services Building and how we utilize the old Public 

Works Shop.  Their work will account for planned growth in the community and as well as Village staff 

and provide a recommendation for future facility needs. 


